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Coverage of citizens of other 
countries staying and/or residing in 

the Philippines

Pending issuance of new policy on the coverage of citizens of other 
countries staying and/or residing in the Philippines within the context 
of the Universal Health Care, please be advised that the provisions of 
PhilHealth Circular No. 2017- 0003 (Enrollment of Foreign Nationals 
under the Informal Economy Program of the NHIP) shall apply and 
remain effective. 

Further queries on clarifications pertaining to this advisory may 
be referred to our Action Center at (20) 8441-7442 or email us at 
actioncenter@philhealth.gov.ph.


